Local Comprehensive Planning Committee

May 19, 2005, 8:30 a.m.

2nd Floor Conference Room, Town Hall

Present:  Ben Gitlow; Paul Banner; Rex Peterson, ATA

Absent:   Dennis O’Connell

1. July Survey Results Meeting

Mr. Gitlow suggested that the group make more of an effort to publicize this meeting than the one held on April 16.  He questioned whether those present at the Wellfleet 2020 breakfast were representative of the Town.  Mr. Peterson said that Steve Brown from Commonwealth Solutions had agreed to meet with the LCPC on June 2 to begin planning the July meeting.  Mr. Gitlow said that he would contact Warren Smith from BCDHS to see if he could also attend the June 2 meeting.

2. Meeting with Non-Resident Taxpayers Association, August 1

Mr. Gitlow is concerned that the meeting is too close to when we will have the final results from the survey.  He said the LCPC should decide as a group what we want to present to the NRTA.   It was the consensus of the group to wait until Mr. O’Connell returns to discuss the subject further.

3. Approval of Minutes

The minutes of March 17 and April 7, 2005 were approved as presented.

4. Next Meeting

June 2, 2005 at 9:00 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted,

Rex Peterson, Assistant Town Administrator  

Benjamin Gitlow, Chairman

